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Builders Welcome IR Inquiry’s Productivity Focus 

 
Ensuring the workplace relations system promotes productivity, is essential for a strong building 

and construction industry.  

“The industry needs a flexible workplace system to drive productivity so that it can play its role in 

meeting the community’s infrastructure and housing needs,” Wilhelm Harnisch CEO of Master 

Builders Australia said.  

“Master Builders welcomes the release of the terms of reference for the Productivity Commission’s 

inquiry into the workplace relations system. They are appropriately broad and provide an 

opportunity to closely examine all the factors that can contribute to lifting productivity,” he said.  

“The inquiry will be an important tool in tackling the nation’s demographic and economic 

challenges” Wilhelm Harnisch said.  
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